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I am a retired RN and have seen the damage to the health of people who end up in 

ER due to lack of basic preventive care. Not only is it a tragedy for the person and 

family involved but also cost all of us in resources and time that could have been 

used in another way.  Had we only provided basic ongoing preventive care for all. 


